
Nell Chance Award 
 
This award is named in memory of Nell Chance as a way to remember her and the many 
ways she believed in our mission as United Methodist Women. She was a moving force 
in the mission work of United Methodist Women of the Alabama-West Florida Conference 
for many years and a passionate believer in our mission to women, children and youth. 
Nell was a member of Monroeville United Methodist Women and the United Methodist 
Church in Monroeville, Alabama. 
 
During her adult life, she served in many positions not only in her local unit, but district, 
conference, and jurisdiction as well. She was the Alabama West Florida Conference 
President from 1997-2000. You may remember hearing Nell explain why we need to 
support United Methodist Women first saying, “I have never seen the March of Dimes 
contribute to the Heart Fund so why do we support agencies not connected to United 
Methodist Women?" 
 
The award is open to all ages who are currently active in United Methodist Women. A 
brief letter should be submitted by individuals or mission teams giving biographical 
information and explanation of how this person has demonstrated the standards set by 
Nell Chance. A photo of the nominee, if available, included with the letter will be most 
helpful. 


